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A few Worship Updates: 
 
We are planning to offer two services of worship on Christmas Eve, providing 
opportunities for spreading out and still having enough space for our church family and 
their guests. Details and times will be forth coming. 
 
Thanks to the Hurds who donated a television and many church volunteers who ran 
lines and made computer hook ups so that we can offer yet another way to worship. 
The fellowship hall now has space for spreading out and still seeing and hearing our 
worship service. An elder will be on hand each Sunday too to welcome worshippers and 
preside in person over communion.  This space will also be available Christmas Eve. 
 
We can never, ever express our thanks enough to Carol Magyarics and Rick Painley for 
bringing the worship experience to YouTube every Sunday as well as providing those 
“in the house” will visuals. Behind the scenes we also find Brian Summerlin and Jon 
Secaur doing technical and mechanical miracles. Be sure to express your thanks to 
these saints. 
 


